
Virtual Learning beginning tomorrow 

 

Rising Sun Schools will begin virtual learning tomorrow, October 29, and continue until 

November 9. A staff member in a unique position with exposure to a large number of students 

has tested positive for COVID-19. All close contacts will be contacted tonight or tomorrow 

morning by Regina Crouch or Jamie Works. If you do not receive a phone call from one of these 

nurses, your child is not mandated to quarantine. Students will return to school on Monday, 

November 9. A plan of action will be announced tomorrow morning regarding obtaining student 

devices. We are sorry for the inconvenience. Our number one priority is the safety of our 

students, staff and containing the spread of COVID. Please do not make this a political post in 

the comments section. Thank you #rise_up 
 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/rise_up?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUMuEoSa6BY8zT5AwU3pseTm35oEsfP8QnoifXRiECJLQWmy717YDMqeN-5pA1668tlK12u-vlp_eMDDE9tC5bq4_eL2l119SXyzdDwuqWDLIos9D5xo_4gG71f3LlbgNRkRu00YPDQ4LZz5PhFovCNrAo-GXv4qWBHdQfeO1N12BJjlGw4fnic3GJEE49RrBo&__tn__=*NK-R

